UPCOMING EVENTS

The next Bareback Discussion

Group meeting will be held on
Friday, October 6™, 2000 at The
CENTER located at One Little West

12™ Street. BBDG will be holding an
open house to welcome new
volunteers for its Steering
Committee.

BBDG is a prevention effort of the
MICROBICIDE ADVOCACY,
RESEARCH, EDUCATION & OUTREACH
Project, sponsored Dby the
Metropolitan Community Church of
New YOrkK.

For more informatfion please call
the Bareback Health Hoflline at

Q17-717-8473. You can also write
to BBDG at;

microbicide@hotmail.com.

For further information on LIQUID
CONDOMS, please visit these
websites at: http/www.

* BarebackHealth@eGroups.com
uNQqids.org

thebody.com/sitemap
reprotect.com/htmi/products.htm
procept.com

avac.org/vactivist
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“. advocating for new,
medical technologies.”
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@ THE CENTER
Friday, October 6™, 2000

1 Little West 12" Street, NYC

Starting at 6:00pm
RSVP: 917-717-8473

join: Bareback-Health @eGroups.com

Come meet and talk with other gay men on the

issue of raw (latex free) sex and new medical
technologies offering hope to the men who

bareback.



